AGAR Explanations 22/23

There was only one item we had to tick “no” for in section 1 of the AGAR form. This was due to the fact that we were granted an extension by the external auditor PKF Littlejohn, in order to complete our 21/22 audit. However, because we were granted an extension, we did not meet the requirements of the Public Right to View having to be the first 10 days of July. 
There were no other issues raised by our internal auditor. 
